
 College PlaceHigh School Class of 2021!​   

  
We would like to introduce you to our official Graduation vendor, Herff Jones.  Herff Jones has 
been servicing schools in our area for over 30 years and College Place High School is proud to 
partner with them in creating a memorable graduation experience for every Senior.  They will 
be providing caps & gowns, as well as 2021 apparel, memorabilia, and class rings to ensure that 
this much anticipated celebration is unforgettable. 
  
This email is time sensitive and orders should be placed right away to ensure correct sizing and 
availability.  Please take time to watch the virtual senior meeting and read through this letter 
carefully.  This meeting will help answer any questions you may have and show you the 
benefits of ordering now.  Contact Herff Jones at 509-238-4310 or email ​service@hjgrad.net 
with any additional questions. 
  

Congratulations Class of 2021!​  ​My name is Jim Heckel and I am your 
graduation representative from Herff Jones. We are excited for a great year and 
have created a Senior Meeting video for you to watch at home today.  
 
                 Click the link below to watch your Senior Meeting video 
 

         ​https://youtu.be/Da9LXkPfdHo 
 
∙​       ​Your ordering window begins November 13th. ​Place your order with an $80 

down payment ​at​ ​https://thegradoutlet.com/​ ​  College Place 
High School’s designated ordering window ends on ​December,11th 2020​. This 
ordering window is how we can guarantee our best prices, early delivery, and precise 
sizing on your items.  

 

∙​       ​Delivery of apparel will happen shortly after your order window closes.  
 

∙​       ​Final payments on all graduation orders are due in the spring prior to order delivery.  
 

∙​       ​Delivery of Cap & Gown and Graduation Announcement products ​Spring 2021​. 
  

Please see the attached flyer with important dates and delivery information. 
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